
HopgoodGanim Lawyers advise New Gen Business Park on
development of Frucor Suntory facility
08 April 2022
1 min. read

HopgoodGanim Lawyers is pleased to have advised our client, New Gen Business Park on this exciting
project involving the development of the new Frucor Suntory facility at the Swanbank precinct. 

The HopgoodGanim Lawyers team included Partner, Justin McInally, and Solicitors Ryan Stimson and
Georgia Mackenzie. 
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